
 

 

2023-24 Business Services Renewal 
 
 
Charter Impact has proudly supported TEACH Public Schools since our mutual inception. Over the past 
decade, we’ve been able to provide timely and accurate financial information, empowering the school 
and board to not only maintain financial stability but also provide a sense of stability during turbulent 
times. 
 
As a professional service firm, our costs (and therefore fees) are driven by our staff costs and time 
dedicated to our clients.  To account for inflation and the increase in cost of living, we are proposing an 
increase to the management fee consistent with the 8% proposed increase in your core LCFF funding. 
Based on that increase, your FY23-24 business management fees would come to $233,604. 
 
Please sign, scan and return a copy of this letter to me via email at dlueck@charterimpact.com. This will 
confirm your receipt and serve as documentation for your authorizer and auditor.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to participate in and support your school mission.  We look forward to 
continuing our partnership next year and for many more to come.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
David P. Lueck 
Co-CEO 
Charter Impact 
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